
 

 

CHOPSTICKS CHATTER – January 2023 

 

We have some new Chopsticks 
jumpers available to buy. 
 
 

 

 Josh and Rachael are doing well 
and will hopefully be back to 
work next month.  



 

 

The van has been serviced and 
cleaned by the lovely team at 
Northallerton Service Centre. 

 

We are still busy with our 
deliveries, especially after seeing 
a little bit of snow.  

 

We have finished the garden 
clearance after 3 long months 
and lots of hard work. 

 

We all work really hard in the 
workshop but always make time 
for fun. 
 
This month we have been 
practising our broom guitars! 

 


